
Neighborhood Council District 8 Meeting
Minutes January 15, 2015

Meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6 pm with Karen presiding.
Council members present:  Karen, Elizabeth, and Barbara.
                                               Patty Cadwell, Tad Kimmel, Tristen Vestenherst,
                                               and Bailey Baltin.         

Minutes: MSC to approve the November  2014 minutes with one correction. Patty's last name 
is Cadwell not Caldwell. (no l )

Reports: 
     Police Advisory Board: There had been a meeting but since Robin was absent there was no
     report.
    
New Business:
     Election of Officers:  Karen Grove was elected as chairman and Liz Bowen as secretary. 
     Karen will check to see if Robin Schreiner still wants to be the representative to the Police 
     Advisory  Board. Karen will continue as our representative to the Council of Counsils.
     Tad Kimmel gave a report on police activities in our neighborhood. It has been very quiet.
     Drug use continues to be of concern. The two students in attendance asked questions 
     including noise of vehicles and the restrictions. Liz Bowen brought up an issue in her 
     neighborhood that was a cause for concern. It was suggested that she report her concern and 
     have the situation under servelienace.
     Council of Councils Meeting: Tuesday, January 27, 6:30 to 8:30 pm. It is open to    
     everyone. All council members are welcome to attend.
     Little Library: Patty indicated that her husband checks on the one in Kiwanis Park on a 
     regular basis. It is being well used and is a bit short on books. People do not have to return 
     the books. Anyone can bring books to place in the “little library”.
     Board and Commission Ttaining:  This Dec. 10th event was well attended and several in
     attendance stated that it could have been longer. 
     Meet and Greet:  Patty reminded us of this event on February 3 at 5:30 pm in the Gibson  
     Room. This is prior to the City Commission Meeting at 7 pm.
    
     Next meeting:  February 19.
      
     MSC to adjourn at 6:55 pm.
        
     Barbara Going, Secretary 
            




